
  Brooke Primary Academy 

Wike Gate Road 

Thorne 

Doncaster DN8 5PQ 

 

01405 812200 

Br-admin@vennacademy.org 

 

       

 Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create  
 
 

 

 
 
 

4th May 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Year 2 trip to Tropical World – Friday 10th June 2022 

 

To link to our Science units in Year 2 we will visit Tropical World in Leeds to find out more about 

different animals and their habitats.  

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9:15am and returning by the end of the day. To cover 

the cost of the trip and coach, we are asking for a contribution of £16.50 per child.  

Parental voluntary contributions are welcomed for this visit. However, the school reserves the right to 

cancel the visit should it consider the net cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is 

uneconomic.  

Without making a contribution your child will not have consent to attend. All contributions should be 

paid via Parent Mail by Monday 6th June. Please follow the email invitation that was recently sent out. 

We strongly advise that you download the app in order to receive all future communications. Should 

you not have received this email please contact the school office.  

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them, or alternatively you can order one through the 

school office.  

Your child should attend in normal school uniform, wearing comfortable shoes. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss S Hennigan and Miss C Rowbotham  

(Year 2 Team)  

  


